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School starts at 8:55am 

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm), 

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 FairyTale Ball 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wow, what a wonderful Fairy Tale Ball Year 2 had this week.  The Prince and 
Princesses looked absolutely stunning, they danced beautifully.  A fun time was 
had by all the children and staff.  More photos and videos will be on the website 
soon.   

 
Year 5 Learning Dome 

On Wednesday, the Learning Dome visit-
ed our school. Year 5 learnt a lot of infor-
mation about the solar system.  The chil-
dren were so well behaved and really en-
joyed the show.  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
Welly Throwing Competition  
Our next Welly Throwing Sponsors is on Friday 24th November.  A letter and 
sponsor sheet will be sent out to you very shortly.  If every child was to collect at 
least £10 sponsor money, the school would raise £6,500!  It would be absolutely 
amazing if we could reach this goal.  We are in need of wellington boots if you 
have any spare! 
 

Church Bulletin 

Please see attached church bulletin. 

 

PGL 

Just a gentle reminder that the Year 6 PGL trip instalment for November is now 
due.  

Lunchtime Play Leader Advert 

Please see attached job advert.  

 

 



Football Tickets 

On Wednesday 15th November, Reading Women are returning to Madejski Stadium for the first time in over 
two and a half years to face London Bees in the Continental Cup (kick off 7:30pm).  Reading FC, as part of 
our commitment to help grow the women’s game. We see this as an excellent opportunity to invite local 
schools to this fixture, completely free of charge. 

To register for your complimentary e-tickets, please click the link below! It will take less than a minute; https://
goo.gl/forms/ba9qgbw0Kn8AjqWo2.  Once registered, your tickets will be sent via e-mail within 7 days. 

 

Parking 

Please can we remind not to block the local residents drives, when dropping off or picking up your children. 

 

School Menu 

Please refer to our website for the latest school menus. 

 

Poppies 

Prefects will be visiting the classes to selling poppies this week, they are also available via the school office. 

 

Parents Evening 

Many thanks to those parents who have booked their appointments. If you have not booked yet, please log in 
and book an appointment with your child's class teacher.  

Monday 6th November – EYFS/KS1/KS2 Lower (Year 3 & 4)– parents are able to view on Monday 30th  

October at 9am and the booking system will close on Friday 3rd  November at 3pm.  

Tuesday 7th November – KS2 Upper (Y5 & Y6) - parents are able to view on Monday 30th October at 9am 

and the booking system will close on Friday 3rd  November at 3pm. 

Tuesday 14th November – EYFS/KS1/KS2 Lower (Y3 & Y4) - parents are able to view on Monday 30th Octo-

ber at 9am and the booking system will close on Friday 10th November at 3pm.  

Thursday 16th November – KS2 Upper (Y5 7 Y6) - parents are able to view on Monday 30th October at 9am 

and the booking system will close on Tuesday 14th  November at 3pm. 

 

Photographer visit 
The school photographer will be coming into school on Thursday 23rd November to take pictures 
of all the children who were absent from school on Wednesday 4th October. 

Have a lovely weekend , 

 

 

 

 

 

 The price of wisdom is above   

rubies. 

Job 28.18. 

 
Headteacher 

https://goo.gl/forms/ooxbgDEJLr1DAVah1
https://goo.gl/forms/ooxbgDEJLr1DAVah1


Attendance of the Week (w/e 3rd November 2017) 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 86.0% 

Reception  96.1% 

Year 1 97.3% 

Year 2 95.0% 

Year 3 96.5% 

Year 4 91.0% 

Year 5 96.4% 

Year 6 93.2% 

Well Done Year  1! 

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 6th November  Parent Consultation Evening EYFS, KS1, KS2(lower) 3.30-

Tuesday 7th November  Parent Consultation Evening KS2 (upper) - 3:30pm—6:30pm 

Tuesday 7th November  Year 6 St. Brigid to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 

Friday 10th November Year 5 St Dunstan’s Class Collective Worship at 2:30pm 

Sunday 12th November REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

Tuesday 14th November Year 6 St Joseph to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church 

Parent Consultation Evening EYFS, KS1, KS2(lower) 3.30-

Thursday 16th November Parent Consultation Evening KS2 (upper) 3.30-6.30pm 

Tuesday 21st November  Year 5 St Ethlebert to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 

Friday 24th November  Sponsored Welly Throw 

 Year 6 St Joseph Class Collective Worship at 2:30pm 

 Year 2 St Thomas Class Collective Worship at 2:30pm 

Tuesday 28th November  Year 5 St Maximillian to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 

9:30am 

w/c 4th December  Children’s Chocolate Christmas Raffle 

Tuesday 5th December Year 5 St Dunstan to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 

9:30am 

Tuesday 12th December  SEN Parents Consultation Evening at 3.30-5pm  



St Clare Maya Kordaczka For being such a hard working, polite, considerate       

conscientious and caring member of the class.  A     

St Peter 

  

Lucas Passos For consistently working hard in all your lessons  and 

modelling outstanding behaviour. Well  done! 

St John Bosco Oisin Hill For growing in independence and helping others. 

Keep it up! 
St Columba Jessica Roff For working hard in all her lessons and for being a 

excellent role model in class. 

St Blaise Thomas Moulder For continued enthusiasm for learning, working hard 

to be successful and being generally helpful around 

the classroom .  

St Paul Kian Nash Well done Kian.– you have worked so hard this week, 

particularly in maths. You are very good at recalling 

your times table and you always enjoy challenging 

yourself. In maths lessons . I am so proud of you. 

St Maximilian Jaya Paragpuri For being a wonderful member of the class. She is         

sensible,  hardworking, helpful to adults and  peers 

and is therefore a wonderful role model. Keep it up! 

St Ethelbert Annrose Kuthokathen  For always trying her best in everything that she does 

and being an excellent role model for others. Well 

St Dunstan Cayden  For always  trying his hardest and showing great en-

thusiasm in every subject. Well done! 

St Joseph Emma Cabot Emma is an absolute pleasure to teach.! She produces 

work of high quality every single day and sets a         

wonderful example to others  through her  enthusi-

asm and helpfulness. Well done Emma ! 
St Brigid Himmat Jheeta For showing a really positive attitude to learning and 

in particular showing great  progress in maths . 
St Cuthbert Michelle Rolka For being a reflective learner who always tries her 

absolute best. 

St Mary-

Magdalene 

Apolonia Marszalek (2DN) In recognition of always working hard, doing your best and 

showing outstanding behaviour for learning 

St Teresa Oliver Reay (1MB) In recognition of great progress in writing and maths as 

well as taking an active part in class actives and discus-

sion. 


